Writing Club

One fun thing that we did as homeschoolers was to have a Writing Club that met once a month.  During this social distancing time, kids could have a writing club that meets via ZOOM or Facetime for kids to share their writing for the week/month.  You can have specific topics or prompts or allow kids to write whatever they want.  Could even ask them to write something regarding history or science topic that they’re currently studying.

A Drawing Twist:

Here’s a fun twist that you might try: Ask club members to send a drawing (scanned) or done in software to a specific person so that each person sends one pic and each person received a pic.  Stick figures are even fine.  
The students then write a short story for the following meeting using that drawing.  The kids seem to enjoy getting a totally different meaning out of the picture than what the artist intended.  I cannot tell you how funny this has been. 

For example:

A number of years ago one teenage girl was given a teen boy's drawing.  All that the paper had on it was 3 dimensional geometric shapes.  She wrote a story that involved the artist getting hit in the head during a soccer game. When he stood up, all the players looked like shapes to him.  Since all of the boys in the Writing Club played soccer together, the shapes had their names.  It was so well done that the club burst into applause when she was finished!  
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